
 
 

26th June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

Re: New Lockers  

As we continue to provide the best possible support for your children in these most difficult of times 

the Senior Management are also planning for the next academic year, whenever this may be.  Before 

the pandemic, we were in the process of reviewing our current storage solutions we have in school, 

the lockers currently installed are now in need of replacing for several reasons including quality and 

the increase in pupil numbers, which limits space in certain areas.  

Technology has changed dramatically, and so has the cost of personal devices.  As a school, we need 

to be able to offer our students the safest way to store equipment.  

Questionnaire results  
At the end of April I sent out a parental questionnaire to analyse the parental response to a new idea, 
I am happy to say that 85% of all parents who took the survey were pleased about the new lockers, 
therefore as a school, we have decided to move forward with the plan, and the lockers will be installed 
by the start of September.  
 
How do I rent a locker?  
The lockers are owned and maintained by Secure Locker Rentals and are available to rent on an annual 
basis at the cost of £24 per academic year (September to July).  The lockers will be available online.  
Payment can be made by Debit or Credit Card by visiting https://www.locker.rentals/.  On receipt of 
payment, the combination for the lock is sent to you via text or email.  Please note that no student 
will be excluded from renting a locker, and if you have difficulty funding this, please contact the school 
in confidence to discuss further. 
 
The lockers dimensions?  
Height 450 mm  /  Width 300mm  / Depth 450mm 
            
Where will the lockers be situated?  
The lockers will be situated in cloakroom (boys or girls) of Our Ladies House for Key Stage Three 
students and the sports hall for Key Stage four students.  All rentals are subject to our terms and 
conditions which are available during the booking process.  Please note Prefect Lockers are a separate 
entity from the school and all dealings will be direct with ourselves. 
 
Once again, I thank you for your support on improving the current provision offered to our school 
community. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Mr Swainson 
Assistant Headteacher (Behaviour, Personal Development and Transition)   

Chetwynde School 

https://www.locker.rentals/

